FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE FOREIGN STUDENTS WHO HAVE TÜRKİYE SCHOLARSHIPS;

These students should submit the receipt of discharge issued by the Republic of Turkey Prime Ministry Presidency for Turks Abroad and Related Communities to their universities in order to complete their graduation process in compliance with the Document no. 34249659-311.99/559 of 24.06.2016 issued by the Board of Higher Education.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event that those students do not submit the aforementioned document, they may not be graduated and they will not be given their certificate of graduation.
